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Dear Chair Boehnke and Committee Members:

This article highlights a current issue and makes what appears to be three
financially solid recommendations.  But, as LEOFF 1 has argued, do these
recommendations fall within legal uses of those funds?

https://www.seattletimes.com/opinion/editorials/dont-treat-was-pension-surplus-like-a-slush-fund/

Jim Davison, TRS 1 since 2005
PO Box 425
Waitsburg, WA  99361-0425
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